
* -John D. O'Toole 

Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

August 7, 1981 a L ~ 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 Z)ft x~r~III 

ATTN: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

Re: Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
(Indian Point Station, Unit No. 2) 
Docket No. 50-247 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

Consolidated-Edison Company of New York, Inc. ("Consolidated 
Edison") transmits herewith three (3) signed originals and 
forty (40) copies of a document entitled, "Application for 
Amendment to Operating License," sworn to on August 7, 1981. This 
Application requests an amendment to the Technical Specifications 
contained in Appendix A of Facility Operating License No. DPR-26.  

The proposed changes, contained in Attachment A to the Application, 
would establish technical specification requirements for the 
Indian Point Unit No. 2 alternate shutdown system. These changes 
are being submitted as requested by Mr. D. Eisenhut's (NRC) February 
20, 1981 letter and as committed in Consolidated Edison's May 19, 
1981 letter to the NRC. A Safety Evaluation of the proposed changes 
is presented in Attachment B to the Application.  

As discussed in its January 31, 1979 letter, the NRC has determined 
that no license amendment filing fee is required for this Application.  
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That determination is limited to those applications involving 
fire protection system modifications initiating from the NRC's 
overall fire protection program review. Accordingly, no filing 
fee per 10CFR 170.22 is forwarded herewith.  

An Affidavit of Service is enclosed.

Enclosures 
CC: Hon. George V. Begany 

(w/encl.)


